
From: Helen Logue
To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: Stop emergency powers
Date: Friday, 4 March 2022 7:55:33 AM

To the parliament,
I am an ordinary citizen of Qld and have lived here all of my life and am requesting that the state of emergency
powers be stopped and not extended until October.
It is now blatantly obvious that the vaccine does not work and what the government is currently doing is an
overreach and very intrusive into Queenslanders lives.
Listen to the people of Qld and stop, allow us our freedoms to move about and especially stop this medical
apartheid that has been introduced. Too much division has already been caused.
Yours sincerely
Helen Logue

Sent from my iPhone
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